

Strait Area Education-Recreation Center 304 Pitt Street, Unit 1 Port Hawkesbury, NS B9A 2T9

Jim Keay, Principal Rob Allen, Vice Principal	Phone: (902)625-1929 Fax: (902) 625-1868	Tera Dorrington, Vice Principal Carleen Matheson, Guidance

Monday, March 6, 2017

Dear Parents,

There will be a Grad Parent meeting tomorrow night, Tuesday, March 7th at 7:00 p.m., in the school cafeteria. All potential graduates and their parents are encouraged to attend. The agenda will include Prom, Safe Grad Activities and Grad Banquet. Although school staff will not be in attendance, communication will continue with school administration moving forward. Furthermore, a teacher has been assigned to oversee a Grad Committee based at the school where all Grade 12 students have the opportunity to take part. Please note, an information letter will be distributed later this week to the school community regarding upcoming events, their scheduled dates and associated fees. Please contact me if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Jim Keay

.